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I’m	running	for	re-election	to	the	SAYLA	Board	of	Directors	because	I’m	committed	
to	 continuing	 the	work	 that	makes	 this	 organization	 a	 cornerstone	of	 our	 legal	
community.	During	my	previous	term,	I	helped	organize	impactful	events,	served	
on	 key	 committees—including	 the	 Social	 and	 	 Golf	 Scramble	 Committees—and	
consistently	 encouraged	 support	 for	 SAYLA	within	my	 Girm	 and	 beyond.	 I’d	 be	
honored	 to	keep	contributing	my	 time,	energy,	and	 ideas	 to	strengthen	SAYLA’s	
outreach,	professional	development,	and	community	presence. 


